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Report on Soft Skills 

Soft Skill Training are organized online to enhance the interview skills and techniques, time 

management, decision-making, problem-solving ability of students. This kind of trainings 

develops students for various campus recruitment and competitive examinations. 

Training and placement cell provides various opportunities for overall growth of the student 

by organizing various value-added programs. 
 
 

Name of the 

capability 

enhancement 

program 

 

Date Name of the 

agencies 

Objective 

Soft Skill Training - MCA 

and M.Tech 

19-04-2021 Mr. Madhusudan  

Dutta , Avteg 
Pvt.Ltd 

Enhancement of 

Soft Skills 

Soft Skill Training - IT 3rd 

year 

16-04-2021 Mr. Madhusudan  

Dutta , Avteg 
Pvt.Ltd 

Enhancement of 

Soft Skills 

Soft Skill Training - EIE 3rd 

year 

14-04-2021 Mr. Madhusudan  

Dutta , Avteg 
Pvt.Ltd 

Enhancement of 

Soft Skills 

Soft Skill Training - EE 3rd 
year Sec B 

13-04-2021 Mr. Madhusudan  
Dutta , Avteg 

Pvt.Ltd 

Enhancement of 
Soft Skills 

Soft Skill Training - EE 3rd 
year Sec A 

12-04-2021 Mr. Madhusudan  
Dutta , Avteg 

Pvt.Ltd 

Enhancement of 
Soft Skills 

Soft Skill Training - ME 3rd 

year 

09-04-2021 Mr. Madhusudan  

Dutta , Avteg 

Pvt.Ltd 

Enhancement of 

Soft Skills 

Soft Skill Training - CE 3rd 
year Sec B 

08-04-2021 Mr. Madhusudan  
Dutta , Avteg 

Pvt.Ltd 

Enhancement of 
Soft Skills 

Soft Skill Training - CE 3rd 
year Sec A 

07-04-2021 Mr. Madhusudan  
Dutta , Avteg 

Pvt.Ltd 

Enhancement of 
Soft Skills 

Soft Skill Training - ECE 3rd 

year Sec B 

06-04-2021 Mr. Madhusudan  

Dutta , Avteg 
Pvt.Ltd 

Enhancement of 

Soft Skills 

Soft Skill Training - ECE 3rd 
year Sec A 

05-04-2021 Mr. Madhusudan  
Dutta , Avteg 

Pvt.Ltd 

Enhancement of 
Soft Skills 
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Soft Skill Training - CSE 3rd 

year Sec B 

04-04-2021 Mr. Madhusudan  

Dutta , Avteg 

Pvt.Ltd 

Enhancement of 

Soft Skills 

Soft Skill Training -CSE 3rd 

year Sec A 

01-04-2021 Mr. Madhusudan  

Dutta , Avteg 
Pvt.Ltd 

Enhancement of 

Soft Skills 

Soft Skill Training - EIE 1st 
year 

14-12-2020 Mr. Madhusudan  
Dutta , Avteg 

Pvt.Ltd 

Enhancement of 
Soft Skills 

Soft Skill Training - EE 1st 
year Sec B 

11-12-2020 Mr. Madhusudan  
Dutta , Avteg 

Pvt.Ltd 

Enhancement of 
Soft Skills 

Soft Skill Training - EE 1st 

year Sec A 

10-12-2020 Mr. Madhusudan  

Dutta , Avteg 

Pvt.Ltd 

Enhancement of 

Soft Skills 

Soft Skill Training - ME 1st 

year 

09-12-2020 Mr. Madhusudan  

Dutta , Avteg 

Pvt.Ltd 

Enhancement of 

Soft Skills 

Soft Skill Training - CE 1st 

year 

08-12-2020 Mr. Madhusudan  

Dutta , Avteg 
Pvt.Ltd 

Enhancement of 

Soft Skills 

Soft Skill Training - ECE 1st 
year Sec B 

07-12-2020 Mr. Madhusudan  
Dutta , Avteg 

Pvt.Ltd 

Enhancement of 
Soft Skills 

Soft Skill Training - ECE 1st 

year Sec A 

04-12-2020 Mr. Madhusudan  

Dutta , Avteg 
Pvt.Ltd 

Enhancement of 

Soft Skills 

Soft Skill Training - CSE 1st 
year Sec C 

03-12-2020 Mr. Madhusudan  
Dutta , Avteg 

Pvt.Ltd 

Enhancement of 
Soft Skills 

Soft Skill Training - CSE 1st 

year Sec B 

02-12-2020 Mr. Madhusudan  

Dutta , Avteg 
Pvt.Ltd 

Enhancement of 

Soft Skills 

Soft Skill Training -CSE 1st 

year Sec A 

01-12-2020 Mr. Madhusudan  

Dutta , Avteg 
Pvt.Ltd 

Enhancement of 

Soft Skills 

Verbal, Non Verbal Training 
EIE 2nd year 

17-11-2020 Mr. Madhusudan  
Dutta , Avteg 

Pvt.Ltd 

Enhancement of 
verbal and nonverbal 

communication 

Verbal, Non Verbal Training-

ME 2nd year 

16-11-2020 Mr. Madhusudan  

Dutta , Avteg 
Pvt.Ltd 

Enhancement of 

verbal and nonverbal 
communication 

Verbal, Non-Verbal Training-

CE 2nd year 

13-11-2020 Mr. Madhusudan  

Dutta , Avteg 

Pvt.Ltd 

Enhancement of 

verbal and nonverbal 

communication 

Verbal, Non Verbal Training- 

IT 2nd year 

12-11-2020 Mr. Madhusudan  

Dutta , Avteg 
Pvt.Ltd 

Enhancement of 

verbal and nonverbal 
communication 
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Verbal, Non Verbal Training 

- EE 2nd year Sec B 

11-11-2020 Mr. Madhusudan  

Dutta , Avteg 

Pvt.Ltd 

Enhancement of 

verbal and nonverbal 

communication 

Verbal, Non Verbal Training 

- EE 2nd year Sec A 

10-11-2020 Mr. Madhusudan  

Dutta , Avteg 

Pvt.Ltd 

Enhancement of 

verbal and nonverbal 

communication 

Verbal, Non Verbal Training-

ECE 2nd year Sec B 

09-11-2020 Mr. Madhusudan  

Dutta , Avteg 
Pvt.Ltd 

Enhancement of 

verbal and nonverbal 
communication 

Verbal, Non Verbal Training-

ECE 2nd year Sec A 

06-11-2020 Mr. Madhusudan  

Dutta , Avteg 
Pvt.Ltd 

Enhancement of 

verbal and nonverbal 
communication 

Verbal, Non Verbal Training-

CSE 2nd year Sec C 

05-11-2020 Mr. Madhusudan  

Dutta , Avteg 
Pvt.Ltd 

Enhancement of 

verbal and nonverbal 
communication 

Verbal, Non Verbal Training-

CSE 2nd year Sec B 

03-11-2020 Mr. Madhusudan  

Dutta , Avteg 
Pvt.Ltd 

Enhancement of 

verbal and nonverbal 
communication 

Verbal, Non Verbal Training-
CSE 2nd year Sec A 

02-11-2020 Mr. Madhusudan  
Dutta , Avteg 

Pvt.Ltd 

Enhancement of 
verbal and nonverbal 

communication 

 

 

 

 

Soft Skill Training – CSE (B. TECH) conducted on 02-12-20 
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Soft Skill Training -CE (B. TECH) conducted on 07-04-21 
 

 

 

 
 

 

 

Soft Skill Training -ECE (B. TECH) conducted on 09-11-20 


